To,

/vfanaging Director,

G&G Skill Developers Pyt Ltd,
Panchkula, Haryana

Subject: Feedback letter for performance in RPL scheme
Ref. 6862 /D.Dun-B.0.C.W.-Skil Devlopment/2017 Date: / Sf”/ | 7
Sir,

In reference to your letter no G&G/RPL/U.K./2017-18/299 dated 24-10-2017
regarding request for feedback on RPL scheme implementation in Uttarakhand, it is stated
that as per information available with us you have trained above 24000. number of workers
in seven districts in Garhwhal region of Uttarakhand. This is apart from the trainings
conducted by you in the six districts of Kumaon region for which information can be

obtained from the concerned district labour commissioner.

Please note that your performance in Garhwal region is good and we are
satisfied with way your organisation has implemented the programme till now. In particular,
itis appreciéblé that your organisation has been able to achieve the two year allotted target
in one year itself. Also, the use of latest communication channels like WhatsApp to create
an online group for the RPL scheme and regular sharing of photographs of trainings and

assessments in progress is a good initiative.

We wish you good luck for the future and hope that you are able to further
raise the standard and continuously improve your performance and work ethics for the

benefit of the construction workers and the scheme.

mm

Dy. Labour Commissioner
Garhwal Region. Dehradun
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